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Sales ALERT Bulletin 
 

Safety Approval Change 

 
To:  Emerson Network Power KA&D Customer Base 
 
From:  Chris Jones  
 
Subject: Update to NRTL (National Recognized Test Lab) for Safety Approval in America 
 
Date:  20 Sept 2013  
 
Starting September 20, 2013 standard products provided by Emerson Embedded Power will be using 
Underwriters Laboratories as the NRTL for all American based approvals.  In the past we have used a 
combination of UL and CSA for the approval/certification process.  This change is based on costs 
associated with support of testing and licensing fees.   There is no change to the product or level of 
approval, but with the elimination of CSA as the NRTL we will be removing the CSA logo.  Please note that 
all products will carry the cULus mark. 
    
                          REMOVED CSA MARK           REMAINING cULus MARK 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this change may cause.  Please feel free to contact me directly if you 
have any questions or concerns. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Chris Jones 
Marketing Director – Standard Products 
760-930-4780 
c.jones@emerson.com 


